
A Quick Guide to COVID Home 
Testing for Students

If you have COVID symptoms, please do not come into school, book a PCR test at a test site. Contact school. 

Test kits provided at school are only for use by the student. To obtain kits for other members of the 
household visit the .gov.uk website.

Key Points for Home Testing

1	 Test twice a week - On a Sunday and Wednesday evening, including in 
the holidays.

2	 Use the Instructions Leaflet provided separately.  
This replaces the leaflet which is contained in the test kit box.

3	 Check the contents as soon as you have opened the test kit. If there is 
an issue with the test kit, for example something is missing, please report 
it by calling 119 and please also contact the COVID Coordinator - by 
contacting Student Services or emailing studentservices@sghs.org.uk 

4	 Check your results at 30 minutes.

5	 Reporting the Result. - Test results (whether positive, 
negative or void) need to be reported to:

Positive results - isolate immediately, book a PCR 
test. Household and support bubble members need 
to isolate too.

Negative results - maintain HAND – FACE – SPACE - 
you could still be carrying the virus without knowing it.

If the result of the test is unclear (void) you will 
need to do another test. 

If an accident or injury happens whilst using 
the test kit, please seek medical care by calling 
111 (or 999 if it is an emergency). Please also 
report what happened using this website: 
https://coronavirus-yellowcard.mhra.gov.uk
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